
SANTA CLARITA VALLEY SELPA 

Notice of Public Hearing 
The Santa Clarita Valley SELPA hereby gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

TOPIC OF HEARING 

The Santa Clarita Special Education Local Plan Area 
Annual Budget and Service Plan for 2018-2019 

Copies of the budget and service plan may be inspected at: 

Santa Clarita Valley SELPA Office 
24930 Avenue Stanford 
Santa Clarita CA 91355 

After the public hearing, The Santa Clarita Valley Superintendents’ 
Council will adopt the Budget and Service Plan for 2018-2019

HEARING DATE:  June 21, 2018 

TIME:  8:00 am 

LOCATION:  SANTA CLARITA VALLEY SELPA OFFICE 

24930 AVENUE STANFORD 

SANTA CLARITA, CA 91355 

For additional information contact: 

Tracy Peyton-Perry, SCV SELPA 
Director 661-294-5398 


